STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051

Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950
E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov
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VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL www.ct.gov/ese

January 16, 2019

Ralph Blessing

Land Use Bureau Chief

City of Stamford

Government Centet

888 Washington Blvd., 7* Floot
Stamford, CT 06904-2152
RBlessing@StamfordCT.gov

RE: PETITION NO. 1360 — Sprint Specttum Realty Company, LLC petition for a declaratory ruling,
pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed installation of a
temporary rooftop tower facility and associated equipment to be located at 201 High Ridge Road,
Stamford, Connecticut.

Dear Mr. Blessing:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of the City of Stamford’s correspondence dated
January 15, 2019 concerning the above-referenced petition. Thank you for taking the time to provide the
Council with your comments.

This petition will be placed on a future Council meeting agenda for discussion and decision. Please note that
you can view all of the documents related to this petition on our website at www.ct.gov/csc under the
“Pending Matters” link. You may also keep apprised of Council events on the website calendar and agenda.

Before reaching a final decision on a petition, the Council carefully considers all of the facts contained in the
record that is developed by the Council, the petitioner, parties and intervenors to the petition, and members
of the public who submit written statements to the Council.

Your comments shall become part of the official record in this matter in the form of a limited appearance
defined under subsection (f) of Connecticut General Statutes §16-50n. Copies of your correspondence will
be distributed to the petitioner and patties and intervenors to the petition.

Thank you for yout interest and concern in this matter.

Sincerely,

Tt il

Melanie A. Bachman
Executive Director
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From: ' Blessing, Ralph <RBlessing@StamfordCT.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, January 15, 2019 6:31 PM E @ E IV E

To: CSC-DL Siting Council m—_——“—“—"""’

Subject: . Petition No. 1360 JAN 16 2019

Dear Ms. Bachman : Connecticut SIting Council |
o ) . ] SRR

Thank you for your letter dated January 8, 2019 regarding Petition No. 1360. The City of Stamford has recently approved
a redevelopment proposal for 201 Long Ridge Road under Application No. 218-55. The proposal will allow for the
development of much needed senior housing in the City of Stamford. '

Approval of Petition 1360 would allow for the redevelopment to move forward and is, therefore, supported by the City
of Stamford Land Use Bureau. :
Please feel free to contact me should you have any guestions.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ralph Blessing

Land Use Bureau Chief

City of Stamford
Government Center

888 Washington Blvd, 7711,
Stamford CT, 06904-2152

Ph.: (203) 977 4714 .
Email: rblessing@stamfordct.gov

www.stamfordct.gov




